From: Olly Shinder |

Sent: 09 July 2019 20:44
To: Fowler, David
Subject: Objection to planning application 2019/2375/P

Dear David,

I live in Hampstead and don't understand why a hampstead asset is being used for a Belsize park
School. Is this why there are so many schools already in hampstead? people living outside the
district dump their schools in Camdens Number 1 conservation area and add to traffic and pollution.
The roads are blocked up enough already.

Yours
Oliver Shinder



